Mishaan, Jessica

From: Mishaan, Jessica

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:29 PM
To:
Subject:

RE: State of Vermont Public Records Request

Dear Richard Garfein,

As stated in my email to you of July 20, 2022, the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you
seek. Please contact the Department of Buildings and General Services via this link:
https://bgs.vermont.gov/content/public-records-requests

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500

Pronouns: she/her/hers

From

Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2022 6:51 AM

To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: State of Vermont Public Records Request

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
| am seeking to obtain a State of Vermont contract that covers the State's Purchasing Card program.

In an earlier public records request made to your office, | was sent Contract #26962 (with
amendments) with Bank of America for the State's Purchasing Card program. But that contract
expired on 7/12/2022 with no remaining renewals.

So, for this request, | will reframe my question: | would like a copy of the State's Purchasing Card
contract that is in effect today. Contract #26962 expired on 7/12/2022 and so is no longer in effect.

Please send the document(s) to me by email and let me know if you have any questions.

Richard Garfein





